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BACKGROUND 

The contractors are continuing to work on grading until the weather doesn’t allow work to continue. The 
underground crews have reached a stopping point for the construction season. A majority of the underground work 
has been completed with only a couple items to wrap up this winter. There is still some underground work to take 
place near the intersection of Timberwood Drive and Independence Road. This work is scheduled to take place in 
the spring of 2025. Full time observation from Widseth is complete for the season and will start full time observation 
in the spring of 2025. There will still be periodic observation needed on site into the winter months.  

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

  

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS 

Click or tap here to enter text. 

COUNCIL ACTION REQUESTED 

Click or tap here to enter text. 


